

NEIGHBORLY CHAT

FOUR SEASONS NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION NEWS

FourSeasonsLouisville.com

November/December 2015 Issue 4

FSNA November Meeting

November 19, 2015 • 7:00 p.m.

Hunsinger Baptist Church in the Youth Center (building in back of parking lot)

We will nominate and elect Officers and Board Members for 2016. Cast your nominations at the next FSNA meeting. *You can even nominate yourself!* Show your support for your neighborhood and volunteer your services.

All officers are elected for a two-year position. All Members-at-Large are elected for a one-year position. Must be a member in good standing. Term is January to December of the applicable year.

Ballot for Officers and Members-at-Large for the Four Seasons Neighborhood Association for 2016

The Four Seasons Nominating Committee recommendations:

Nomination for President:				
Nomination for Vice-President:				_ (to finish out existing term)
Nomination for Treasurer: Nomination for Members at Large:		Rose Goodg	ine	
Area A		David Smit	L	-
	_	David Smith	n	
Area B		Tim King	6:11	
	_	Veronica M	¢Gill	- W WY II IIm ñ
Area C		Jackie Corn	ell	
		Patty Lincol	ln	
Area D		Rita Warfie	ld	
		Susan Good	gine	
Area E				_
		Lesa Towe		
Area F		Julia & David Lynch		
				1
Newsletter: Jon		Crume	jo	onicrume@aol.com
Web site:	Jim Patterson		•	
Write in candidate				
Write-in candidate	Position Position		Name/ contact info Name/contact info	
vviite-iii calididate				

Did you know?

• We need YOU!! - Elections - Annual elections will be held at the November meeting. The Officers, President, Vice-president, Secretary and Treasurer are all two-year terms The twelve "at large" positions are one-year terms. We have several positions that need to be filled. If you can help, please let us know. Our subdivision is divided into six areas and each area has two "at large" members. Please consider volunteering for one of these positions.



** If we don't get some volunteers to help when needed or help with the vacant positions we will fail as a neighborhood association. If the association fails to exist there will not be any new street lights, existing street lights will be turned off and removed, and there will be no grass cutting on Raintree Drive or other **projects**. We have a small group of volunteers that have been involved since the very beginning, but we need some new people to help, volunteer for small projects and bring new ideas to our great neighborhood. We have developed a very good relationship with Councilman Kramer's Office and as a group we have a strong voice with Council than we would as an individual. We have been able to work with Council's office on projects like replacing some of the worst sidewalks, resurfacing several streets and redesigning sidewalks making the handicap accessible at the corners, secure funding for installation cost of new street lights and matching funds for speed humps on Tempsclair, install several new speed limit signs and repair or replace many of the old, faded or damages street signs at corners.**

Contact David at 417-3888 or nominate yourself at the meeting.

- This year's yard sale was successful. David Lynch sponsored this year's sale and paid for the cost of the newspaper ad and placed the signs. He is looking for another sponsor to share the cost with him next year. If interested, give David a call at 417-3888.
- During rain storms or even after a snow thaw, all the water has to go somewhere. Keep grass, leaves, and trash away from MSD storm sewer drains so the water can drain properly.
- Some residents are walking dogs without a leash which is against the law. Also please clean up after your pets!



MARKETING & ADVERTISING SPECIALIST • GRAPHIC DESIGN



Need a web site?
Call Joni Crume

468.7544

www.creative2squared.com

Wishing you and your family a Happy Thanksgiving!



- Waste management rate increase Our rates with Waste Management will increase. The new rate on garbage collection is \$12.24 per month, recycling will be \$5.35 per month, and yard waste will be \$5.35 per month. This is the first rate increase since 2006. If you are not a Waste Management customer please consider becoming one; there are no fuel adjustment fees, taxes, or any additional fees. Waste Management is the 'PREFERRED' provider in Four Seasons. Your association negotiated these rates which more than offsets the cost of our yearly dues. New rates are in effect from July 1, 2015 through June 30, 2017.
- **Please don't dump** yard waste on the property behind Summerfield Drive, Sunbury Lane and Tempsclair.
- Lights, Lights to keep potential robbers away from our neighborhood, please turn your lights on at night. Front light, side light, back light and even motion lights may keep our neighborhood safe.
- Nextdoor.com or FourSeasonsLouisville.com Receive emails about things happening in the neighborhood (burglaries, etc.) Just type in https://nextdoor.com and enter your address to receive BENA and FSNA's Next Door emails. Our FSNA website will also give you the latest updates.
- FSNA has gone Social!! We are on Facebook! Just put Four Seasons
 Neighborhood Association in the Facebook search bar and ask to join the group. Post pictures of your home decorated for Christmas, wildlife you have seen in the area or post the best



route to walk and how many miles it is. We would all love to know what's going on in the neighborhood.

• **Prevent a fire!** - If you use a space heater, make sure it is served by a separate, dedicated circuit and not shared with any other appliance. The electrical overload will overheat the wiring insulation—possibly leading to an electrical fire. Be safe and check on your elderly neighbors.

Four Seasons Neighborhood Meeting September 19 at The Youth Center

Hunsinger Ln. Baptist Church

3400 Summerfield Drive

Please bring nonperishable food items to help support the Hunsinger pantry